
School District 58 is proud to
present an online awareness
session on the dangers of

Vaping by Jim Laidlaw, Drug
and Alcohol Counsellor

“We’re seeing the levels of vaping really rise in kids that
are of school age. And what’s been really interesting is

that the age that they’re starting is about ten years old,”
said Christopher Lam, President and CEO of the BC Lung

Foundation.
Tuesday, December 5th 7-8pm

on Zoom
CLICK HERE to

Join Us!

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87332060712?pwd=bocfl5umKMHiWfuwaObtAIL0Q9LyKX.1

